
Rotary District 5320 

District Grants 2019-2020 

 

Memo re: Re-Allocation of Club Grant Money  

 

Due to the COVID-19 crisis in the spring of 2020, some clubs were unable to complete their 

2019-2020 district grant project.  This memo documents a club’s wish to re-allocate their district 

grant funds to the district’s face shield project. 

 

Club:        Huntington Beach 

Cancelled Project:      #2888 – Wetlands Conservancy 

District Grant:       $1,830 

Club Match:       $1,830 

Total proceeds to District 5320 Face Shield Project:  $3,660 

 

Approved: 

H. Maxwell 

S. Giannoulis 


